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SUBMIT COMENTS RE: 

BYLAW 2429 : WHITE ROCK ZONING BYLAW,2012, NO2000 AMENDMENT ( RS-4 15916 RUSSELL 
AVENUE ) BYLAW 2022; NO. 2429
this is to send my complaint and voice on the proposed project:

Concerning this proposed rezoning location to have 2 dwellings is a massive invasion to our 
home that is already towered around our locations on Stevens St 
By building 2 larger homes, this will affect the view of tree's instead of big block invasive looking 
homes, also the noise and traffic on Russel and State has increased greatly in the past few years. 
I live right on  White Rock and my backyard will no longer have any 
privacy at all.
homes in this area need to be balanced in size and character without removing the quaint area 
that has always been up until now.
I strongly say NO I  do not want this proposed project to happen and I have heard that my 
neighbours are also voicing their  disapproval
It is important that we tax payers have a voice that makes a difference

Respectfully

Mrs L. Davison

white rock bc
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